From: Lent, Pamm (ESD)

Sent time: 01/25/2019 09:50:07 AM

To: Gina Antonini <gantonini@tesla.com>

Ce: Joseph Mendelson <jmendelson@tesla.com>; Mays, Amanda (ESD)
Subject: Re: Statement

Plus Amanda Mays on chain.

Gina, Chamber is asking if there is proactive press you could do to help /reassure the public that important work is being done but
you are still essentially in r and d mode which will have down time associated with it.
One thought that comes to mind is getting press access to Panasonic production area.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 24,2019, at 11:09 PM, Lent, Pamm (ESD) <Pamm.Lent@esd.ny.gov> wrote:

Thanks Gina. I will circle back in the AM
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 24, 2019, at 10:56 PM, Gina Antonini <gantonini@tesla.com> wrote:

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.
Hey Pamm - here’s what we’d generally say if this becomes a media thing. Obviously, we’ll need to see
what the inquiries look like so I wouldn’t consider this final.

I think what might be more helpful beyond the below is to talk through some of the claims in the letter,
as there are a number of inaccuracies and places where we can provide much more context. Best to
probably do that over the phone at your convenience. Thanks...

* k%

We have been upfront about our operations in Buffalo. As we’ve said repeatedly, Solar Roof'is a
product that needs to last decades, and therefore has a long development cycle, and we’ve been
thoughtful and deliberate as we gradually ramped production. We understand that job cuts like those we
announced last week are never easy, and we are grateful to everyone who departed for their
contributions to Tesla’s mission.

On Jan 24, 2019, at 6:06 PM, Lent, Pamm (ESD) <Pamm.Lent@esd.ny.gov> wrote:

Have not

From: Gina Antonini <gantonini@tesla.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:01 PM

To: Lent, Pamm (ESD) <Pamm.Lent@esd.ny.gov>
Cc: Joseph Mendelson <jmendelson@tesla.com>
Subject: Re: Statement

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links

rom unknown senders or unexpected emails.
We're working on it. Sorry obviously moving quickly.

Just to be clear, | know you need our position regardless, but have you received any
media inquiries yet?

On Jan 24, 2019, at 5:58 PM, Lent, Pamm (ESD) <Pamm.Lent@esd.ny.gov> wrote:

Are you close on your response statement?



